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Wards affected All Wards 

 

Summary 

At its meeting held on 6 October 2020, the General Purposes Committee considered 
the latest update report on the Strengthening Local Democracy project.  
 
The report is now presented to the Standards Advisory Committee to review and 
discuss.  
 

 
Recommendations: 
 
The Standards Advisory Committee is recommended to:  
 

1. Review the attached update report on the Strengthening Local Democracy 
project. 

 


